
 

PACT Report as at 31st July 2014 
 

As the council were in recess, there was no formal PACT Meeting at 
the beginning of August. 
 
However, PCSO John Angus provided the following report. 
 
1. Crimes; One theft of the white line painting machine from the main 
road, whilst the operators were taking lunch. 
Upon investigation, it was also found that a quantity of the white paint 
had been stolen from the council warehouse. 
 
2. Criminal damage – one incident on Grange Estate, which was 
initially reported as a .domestic’. 
 
3. Anti-social behaviour – one incident reported on the Sanderson 
Road – Emerson Road estate. 
 
Next meeting is on 4th September 2014.  

 


